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Wood, Natalie (CONTR)

From: Mark McMurry <smmcmurry@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2015 12:54 PM

To: FERGAS

Subject: FE Docket No. 15-67-LNG

McMurry Leadership & Management, llc 
1011 Lakeshore Drive, suite 522 

Lake Charles, LA 70601 
337.794.1109 smmcmurry@gmail.com 

  
S. Mark McMurry 
              President 
  

September 22, 2015 

  

  

  

U.S. Department of Energy (FE–34), 

Office of Oil and Gas Global Security and Supply 

Office of Fossil Energy 

P.O. Box 44375 

Washington, DC 20026–4375 

  

Re: Cameron LNG LLC, FE Docket No. 15-67-LNG NFTA 

Dear Deputy Assistant Secretary Paula Gant, 

I am writing in strong support of Cameron LNG’s application to increase their approved export 

volumes by 152 Bcf per year (approximately 2.95 MTPA) of domestically produced LNG, to meet the 

facility’s maximum capacity.   

The Cameron LNG export facility, currently under construction, is providing a boost to Louisiana’s 

local and regional economy through indirect increases in resource development, an enhanced tax base, 

direct and indirect job creation and increased economic activity.  Over 140 permanent new quality jobs 

will be created at Cameron LNG, many of these prior to the end of construction, and these jobs will 

directly benefit Louisiana’s economy. 

I know from my previous experience as the former Calcasieu Parish Administrator that Cameron 

LNG is committed to making a positive impact on the entire Southwest Louisiana area by dedicating 

significant financial resources and time to the dozens of community programs, agencies, events, and 

hurricane relief efforts.   

  

Louisiana’s regional economy will likely see new additional employment opportunities from the 

increased international markets for US domestically produced shale gas.  Cameron’s international 

partners, Mitsubishi, Mitsui and ENGIE (formerly GDF Suez) are also providing much needed foreign 

international investment into our economy.  
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I look forward to Cameron LNG’s continued success in Louisiana and DOE’s support for Cameron 

LNG’s Expansion Project. Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

  

S. Mark McMurry 

  

 

 

--  

S. Mark McMurry, MPA, President 

McMurry Leadership & Management, LLC 

1011 Lakeshore Drive - Suite 522 

Lake Charles, LA 70601 

337.794.1109 

smmcmurry@gmail.com 


